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   Title V had an onsite visit with External Evaluator Dr. David Caffey  

on September 19 - 20, 2013.  At the entry meeting, the  

Internal Evaluation Team was present and heard Dr. Caffey’s expec-

tations and review of all Title V documentation. 

   LCC Board of Trustees member and Education 

Chairman Mr. David Gutierrez and LC Mora site  

Director Wanda Martinez  joined Title V and the IET 

committee at the exit meeting from both Springer and 

Mora Satellites, External Evaluator and LCC President  

Dr. Pete Campos was also 

present. 

Year 1 Evaluation a Success! 

Elsevier trains LCC Nursing Faculty 

Closeout Complete 

 
 

Mrs. Amy Leach spent a day training all nursing faculty 

and LCC Instructional Designer Larry Paiz, on Electronic 

Medical Charting.  This educational service teaches nurs-

ing students how to chart medical records electronically, 

which will be required in January, 2015.  Nursing stu-

dents at Luna Community College will be one step ahead 

in knowing how to use EMR in their field 

experiences in other hospitals as well as in 

the Simulation Lab.   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Title V would like to thank Donna Flores

-Medina, Francina Martinez,  Cathy 

Gonzales, Georgia Baca and Miguel 

Martinez for the expediency in  closing 

out the year for all Title V federal ex-

penditures  for Year 1. 
 

 

Elsevier Trainer Amy Leach trained 

LCC Nursing Faculty Amanda Romero, 

David Muñiz, Larry Paiz, Maxine 

Hughes and Susan Olson-Smith.  

External Evaluator Dr. David Caffey gives 

his report to LCC President Dr. Pete Cam-

pos, Board of Trustees member David 

Gutierrez, Title V staff and the IET mem-

bers. 


